4th Dec

New P.B. for Teresa

The Waterford half marathon saw five club members make the trip last Sunday. On an ideal day and a good course it was P.B. territory almost all round. With a field of close on 1,500 finishers Michelle Harrington was 1,046th in a time of 2 hours 1 minute and 29 seconds, Jimmy Hammond was 606th in 1-46.50 while Mark Murray was 210th in 1-31.52. Mark Wogan was delighted with his 192nd finishing place and a new time of 1-30.59. Teresa Agar was in brilliant form once again and finished in 91st place across the line being the 8th female to finish and record a fine time of 1-25.13. Congratulations all round.

Ideal Stocking Filler


Wondering what to give your friend for the coming year? Well we might suggest you include a club membership in the Christmas stocking. It is an ideal gift for those wishing to be active in 2014 and lasts the full year. Membership forms are available in the club house. Naturally club members are requested to complete forms a.s.a.p. fees remain the same as they have been for the past 4 years. 
St. Stephens Day


Annual club road race will take place on St. Stephen’s day over the Turra circuit. The boys U.14 and the ladies event gets under way @ 11.30 over 1 lap of the triangle with the men’s event over 3 laps commencing @ 11.50 Entry fee is €3 for juveniles and €5 for adults. The Jack Mealy cup and the Paddy ‘Doc’ Delaney cup going to the most improved female and male performance on the 2012 result. Please report to Behan’s for 11 o’clock.
Presentation


Juvenile members will be presented with Laois cross country team medals in the clubhouse on Tuesday evening next. Parents are welcome along, some light refreshments will be served while a few ladder runs will take place before hand.
